COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE — DECEMBER 1. 2009

NEW BUSINESS — VAUGHAN MILLS QOUTPARCELS
{Deferred ltem)

Council, at its meeting of November 24, 2009, adopted the following (ltem 23, Report No. 50):

That this matter be deferred to the Committee of the Whole mesting of December 1,
2009.

Recommendation of the Commiitee of the Whole meeting of November 10, 2008:

The Committee of the Whole recommends that a report be submitted to Council on the
exemption of the Vaughan Mills Ouiparcels under the Retail Holiday Business Act.

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Mayor Jackson.



